
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

RT2-1-2021 

 

NOTICE 1 

 

CLARIFICATION ON THE SUBMISSION OF INPUTS ON 

TECHNICAL SPECIFICATION FROM INDUSTRY  

 

1. We have indicated on the Request for Information 

(RFI) that all inputs should be inserted on the technical 

specification excel spreadsheet document. KINDLY 

IGNORE THAT REQUIREMENT AND PROVIDE 

INPUTS ON A SEPARATE DOCUMENT AND NOT 

ON THE EXCEL SPREADSHEET DOCUMENT. 

 

2. Please be advised that all the inputs on the separate 

document now requested will be discussed during the 

meetings as scheduled. 

 

3. All enquiries should be in writing to 

Transversal.contracting2@treasury.gov.za and not to 

any other email addresses. No telephone enquiries will 

also be addressed. 
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